
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
Greetings! 
 
It is a pleasure to welcome you to the Master of Science in Media Arts and Technology. On behalf 
of the graduate faculty, we are delighted that you will be joining our program and look forward to 
working with you. 
 
I know everyone is anticipating fall orientation and class information.  We will have those details 
shortly and will send a follow-up email to you soon!  We also encourage you to watch for 
information at www.rit.edu.  
 
Fall course schedules –  
Student Services will be registering you into your fall classes. You do not need to register yourself.  
Schedules will be available later this summer in the Student Information System (SIS), 
https://www.rit.edu/infocenter/.   
 
The following courses are required for fall semester:  

• Industry Issues, Trends, and Opportunities 

• Media Foundations: The Digital File 

• Digital Content Management 

• Contemporary Media and Communications 

• Capstone I 
 
 
Should you have any questions, please contact me at mrppph@rit.edu, or the Associate Director of 
Student Services, Kristie.Gross@rit.edu, who will be doing your fall registration and serve as your 
academic advisor.  
  
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Michael Peres, Professor 
Director, MS in Media Arts and Technology 
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